
November
Seventeenth
1926.

The Honorable Alvan T. Puller,
Governor of the State of Massachusetts, 
Boston, Mass.

Slri

I have been requested by Mr. C.H. Watt, 
Managing Director of the Watt Negus Automatic Train Control 
Company, Limited, to give Mm this letter of introduction to 
you.

After spending a most delightful Summer near 
Boston I went to Amherst, 5,5», in order to open there the 
Provincial Exhibition of Nova Scotia, «i/ben there I witnessed 
a demonstration of the Watt Negus Automatic Train Control and 
was very much impressed with the means it provided for the 
prevention of train accidents. I know there are other train 
controls, but to an unscientific mind like mine this one 
appealed very much. I believe it is well worth your time to 
investigate its possibilities and with diffidence I make bold 
to suggest to you that you take time to examine it.

I am, Sir,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


